Dear Parent/Guardian of a 5th Grader,

On December 4th, all 5th grade students will be learning about the music options for middle school. Students will watch a presentation from the middle school they are futured to go to and then decide on their music choice. Students will be asked to fill out a Google Form with their choice for music class for 6th grade. A copy of their response will be emailed to each student for parents to review. While a couple of the middle schools have additional options, students will be able to choose between band, orchestra, or choir. Both band and orchestra require an instrument, if your student chooses to take one of these classes and if you are unable to provide an instrument, middle schools will work with your family to provide your student with one.

If your 5th grader is scheduled to go to Franklin Middle School they will also be asked to choose if they want to learn French or Spanish on the Google Form.

Please review the information below and talk to your 5th grader about the choices they have next year. If you have any questions you can contact me or your child's middle school counselor.

Take Care,

Angela Watt School Counselor Beaumont Elementary Mondays and Wednesdays amwatt@gbaps.org

## Lombardi Middle School

Click here to review the <u>Presentation</u> about Lombardi Middle School that students will see on December 4th

Click here to see the Google Form students will fill out to pick their music choice

School Counselor in 6th Grade: Taylor Gulbrand, tagulbrand@gbaps.org

## Franklin Middle School

Click here to review the Presentation about Franklin Middle School that students will see

Click here to see the Google Form students will fill out to pick their music and language choice

School Counselor in 6th Grade: Brooke Rousseau, blrousseau@gbaps.org